
Ohio Conference of Community Development, Inc. (OCCD) is resuming in-person meetings, after 

offering only virtual meetings for the past two years.  We note that many individuals may wish to 

continue attending meetings virtually and to that end, we will provide that option.  Please note, 

however, that providing a hybrid meeting (in-person and virtual) comes with additional costs 

associated with the hotel and audio-visual requirements.   

We hope that you will entertain the opportunity to meet in-person, but if you prefer to meet 

virtually, we are happy to offer that option.   

 


